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From: Dr. Hyun Kyu Chung 

  Chair, TTA PG707 
hkchung@etri.re.kr 

 December 3, 2009 
 

To: Dr. Roger B. Marks, Chair, IEEE 802.16 
 

Subject: Response to IEEE L802.16-09/0132r1 related Evaluation coordination meeting 
 
 

Dear Dr. Roger B. Marks, 
 

Thank you for your liaison letter and kind invitation to the Evaluation coordination 
meeting. 

 
We, TTA PG707 an independent evaluation group for candidate IMT-Advanced 
technologies, would be delighted to attend the meeting which will be held in San Diego in 
January 2009. 

 
I very much hope that we can share valuable information and make collaboration with 
IEEE 802.16 WG in this meeting. 

 
Sincerely Yours, 

 
 
Hyun Kyu Chung,   
Chair, TTA PG707(IMT Evaluation) 
 
CC: Kyu-Jin Wee, Chair, TTA TC7 

Chung G. Kang, Chair, TTA PG702 
Jung Je Son, TTA PG702 Liaison to IEEE 802.16 WG 
Paul Nikolich, Chair of the IEEE 802 Executive Committee 
Dae-Jung Kim, Director, TTA 
Hyoung-Jin Choi, Manager of TTA PG707 TTA 


